
SUMMER 1 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a good rest over the two week break. It is hard to believe that we are in the 

Summer term already. As always, this term is jam packed with new and exciting learning. 

 

Curriculum update: 

 

In English, we will be finishing our work on Dragons by creating a non-chronological report. After this, we will be 

exploring the book ’Cosmic’, where we will write our own narratives and develop our non-fiction writing through 

writing explanation texts. Throughout the writing processes, we will also be continually developing our editing 

skills as writers. 

 

In Maths, we will develop our understanding of shape, space, position and direction. We will also continue to 

practise our arithmetic and calculation skills, practising both formal and mental strategies. 

 

In Science, we will be continuing our work on materials; completing a range of investigations to deepen our 

knowledge and understanding as well develop our scientific skills.  

 

We will be exploring the local area as part of our Geography learning; using geographical skills such as map 

reading and fieldwork to enhance our knowledge and understanding.  

 

For PE, we are looking forward to enhancing our skills in tennis and athletics; working on developing our skills in 

these areas but also working well as a team.   

 

 

 


